
🌸 Ladies of Harbor Hills – You’re Invited! 🌸

Join us for the next 19th Hole Club Meeting on
Monday, August 11th at 7:30 PM at the Harbor Hills

Clubhouse!

The 19th Hole Club is a group of women who love bringing
people together and supporting our community. We help

organize fun events like:
 🎅 Breakfast with Santa
 🃏 Golf Cart Poker Runs

 ❄️ Winterfest activities & raffles
 🎃 Halloween parties for kids and adults

 🎉 New Year’s Eve celebrations
 ...and so much more!

We’re looking for new members who want to meet friends,
get involved, and help make Harbor Hills a wonderful

place to gather. You don’t need to live in Harbor Hills to
join – everyone is welcome!

Come see what we’re all about – bring a friend and your
ideas! 💛

.
Reach out to Michele Holtom with questions. 

614-325-8884/mholtom6@gmail.com


